In addition to this leaflet, you will receive an occasional news-sheet to tell you about how the work is progressing and to ask for your views. 

Later this year, the  Community Agents will call round to deliver a Community Views Survey and they will return within a few days to collect it. 

Please find the time to fill this in; the plan needs to take into account ideas from all members  of our community, including yours.

Contacting Barrhill Development Association

Any resident of Barrhill may be a member of the association, and members may also elect individuals from outside our area. 

Active members include: 

Helen Allan, Linda Brooks, Duncan Barr, 

David Bowling (Treasurer), Frank Claytonsmith, John O'Pray,  Clare Kennedy, Fionnadh Ratchford, Jo Russell, 

Maggie Rigg,  Celia Strain, Paul Torrance (Chair),

Phone contacts: Dave Holtom (Secretary) 01465 821338 

and Louba Hodgkinson (Vice Chair) 01465 821552

If you would like to be involved or just to be kept informed, 

please come to any meeting, contact any member or email bda@barrhill.org.uk
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 24th, in the Memorial Hall at 7.30pm.

Produced by the BDA - October 2007

www.barrhill.org.uk  
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B A R R H I L L 

 C O M M U N I T Y 

 F U T U R E S


Barrhill Development Association's purpose

is to promote the development of Barrhill

in all aspects important to the

 quality of our lives. 

Barrhill Development Association (BDA)  is about to start the preparation of a Community Action Plan for the future of our village and the surrounding area. 


 We will do our best to involve as wide a cross section of the community of Barrhill as possible  ~ young and older, long term residents and new-comers, working people and those who have retired.

What is the plan about?
The plan will set out a clear statement about what the community is like now, our vision for the kind of place we want it to be in the future and the community’s main priorities  ~ the projects and actions that we are all agreed will make the changes we want to see in Barrhill. 

What-ever our opinion about windfarms might be, if the present proposals go ahead, Barrhill should receive a significant level of community benefit funding from the developers. Having a Community Action Plan will put us in the best possible position to make good use of that funding.

Preparing the plan...
The work of preparing the plan will be carried out mostly by Community Agents with guidance from a steering group of local people and the Small Town and Rural Development Consultancy Group (STAR).  

The work will include...

· a short two-page Community Views Survey,

·  interviews with a wide range of people who represent different aspects of the community,

·  a Community Profile setting out facts and figures about Barrhill now and how it has changed over the years and 

· Community Events to bring people together to complete the Action Plan.

Are you interested in working as a Community Agent? More details are on a separate sheet with this leaflet. Please contact the BDA by phone or email.


Publishing the Plan...
The Community Action Plan will be launched at a special meeting some time next year. It  will be sent to all households in the community so that we all have a personal copy as well as the chance to contribute to it. 

Development Association


“Moving  forward  together”








